
 

 

 

 

February 28, 2017 

ADDENDUM ONE 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

Reference:  Request for Proposal #735-17-8175 Fain Fine Arts Building Renovation 

Midwestern State University advises that the above referenced request for proposal’s bid due 
date has been changed.  The new Bid due date is now changed to April 7, 2017, 2 PM. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me. 
 
Thank You. 
 
Steve Shelley 
Director of Purchasing & Contract Management 

 


